
Stock, William 

4/11/2011 6:38:48 PM
'kenneth.koss@cpuc.ca.gov' (kenneth.koss@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Annuitant assignment expired

What a nice note Ken. I really liked working with you, I am sure that you will make the most of 
your next phase in life. There is so much to do and see,,.you cannot do it ail, but you can try.

All the best.

Bill

From: Koss, Kenneth L. [mailto:kenneth.koss@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, April 11,2011 06:03 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Dowdell, Jennifer; Stock, William 
Subject: Annuitant assignment expired

Brian, Jennifer, Bill 
and John,

As you may know, I have been working in 
Comsr Simon's office as a retired annuitant, and by state law an 
annuitant's time is limited each fiscal year. Just a note to let you know 
that my annuitant time has "expired," and so I now am leaving this 
assignment. It has been real pleasure working with all of you - 
and perhaps our paths will cross again. Please extend my thanks 
to everyone
at PG&E for their professionalism, cooperation and courtesy. For the time being, please 
contact Cristhian Escobar or Paul Phillips if you have any specific matters 
for follow-up.

Regards,
Ken
Koss
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